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Jean -

The revised landscape plan looks good for the proposed project. Overall a big
improvement for this site and corner. The landscape plan consists of a tree & shrub
boarder near the sidewalk edge, ornamental iron fence separating the sidewalk and
landscape. Fencing ha been added to screen the dumpster.

Jeff Tarling
City Arborist



